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A Word from our President 
This is always a busy time of year. We put away winter, and 
seem to jump right into summer. We have taken part in two 
rallies this year already, watched the Cardinals play (they won 
when we were there), and are getting ready to plant flowers in 
the yard. Our daughter had her baby on April 20. Little Ozzie 
(Oswald Francis) is doing well, and being hovered over by his 
two big brothers. 

Last week, the Region 8 Rally took place in Branson. The rally 
was great, with 49 Airstreams in attendance. It is always nice 
to get to know members from Region 8’s other clubs. We 
spent the rainiest day traveling from place to place in busses. 
The entertainment we saw was First Class. The gathering 
place at the campground was spacious and very nice. Our 
annual Auction was a lot of fun, and raised over $700 for 
‘Common Cents for Kids’. Our Region President is already 
hard at work trying to plan next year’s rally. 

The Region Rally was such a success, in part, to the 
knowledge and advice given to Rick by Glen Waters. Glen was 
unable to attend the Rally due to health problems. He has 
been in and out of the hospital this spring. He probably will not 
be able to join us camping until the summer. I’m sure you join 
me in wishing him well. 

The Rally at Bill Thomas is just around the corner. We have a 
nice crowd expected and are taking names on a wait list. Billi 
Jo Eubanks has a fun weekend planned. That will be followed 
by the June Rally, which is being hosted by the Healds, and 
Rick and me. There are still spots available, there. This 
location is near Peoria, and we have a exciting things planned. 

It is always fun to meet up with our 
Airstream friends. I hope to see you 
soon. Safe travels! 

Berta Everson 
GSLAC President  
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Bill Thomas Rally 

May 16, Bill Thomas Camper 
Sales, Wentzville, MO, 
billijoeubank@mac.com 

Kentuckiana Rally 

June 13, Kentuckiana 
Campground, Mackinaw, IL,  
john.lyn33@yahoo.com 

Joint Nebraska Rally 

July 18, Pony Express RV Park, 
Maysville, MO,  
berta.everson@gmail.com 

Lazy Days Rally 

August 8, Lazy Days 
Campground, Danville, MO,  
weidlfam@outlook.com

STREAM’N & 
DREAM’N 

The newsletter for the Greater St. Louis Airstream Club 
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International Rally Parking 

This is the list of those parking together at the 2024 national rally as I know it to be.  If anyone finds themselves 
missing from the list, email Joe Hauser at Hauserconstructioninc@yahoo.com 
  
After final corrections the list will be sent to national office to be registered with the parking committee. 

  
Thank you, 
Joe Hauser 
BRN 4591 

 

 

Welcome New Members 
	 Cynthia & Chuck Fazio	 	 High Ridge, MO	 	 BRN 9682 

	 Joshua & Lara McClosky	 	 Lebanon, IL	 	 	 BRN 11307


ATCHISON 5193
LANGE 6525
GARDNER 12349
GARLAND 6566
HAUSER 4591

WELSH 24571
EVERSON 4896

VADNER 270

HAUDRICH 6051

JOHNSON 1485

BRENNECKE 11773

ROTH 4500

BARTLETT 4544

HEALD 5821

MUSSULMAN 2046

JAKUBCZAK 4420

BAILEY 6917

RIGSBY 19843

OLOTEO 24662

SCHUETZ 31748

SCHRAMEYER 1705

MAYER 8934

COTTRELL 10118

WHARTON 17634

VOTAW 15371

GRANT 2205

PIERRO 6537

BAUM 2339

MENTZ 3281

KOMESHAK 20321
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G.S.L.A.C. 2024 Schedule 
May - Rally at Bill Thomas Camper Sales in Wentzville, MO. Thursday, May 16, through Sunday May 19. The 
Eubank’s and the Everson’s are hosting. If you would like to be on the wait list, please contact Billi Jo (host) at 
billijoeubank@mac.com or (314) 795-3150. 

June - Kentuckiana Campground in Mackinaw, IL. Thursday, June 13 through Sunday, June 16. The Heald’s 
and the Everson’s are hosting. Contact the campground by phone at (309) 449-3274. Let them know that you 
are with the Airstream Club. Contact Lyn (host) at john.lyn33@yahoo.com or (314) 803-3699. 

July - Joint Rally with the Nebraska Club at Pony Express RV Park in Maysville, MO. Thursday, July 18 
through Sunday, July 21. The Sisk’s (Nebraska) and the Everson’s (Greater St. Louis) are hosting. Contact the 
campground at (816) 449-2039. Let them know you are with the Airstream Club. Contact Berta (host) at 
berta.everson@gmail.com or (314) 401-5576. 

August - Lazy Days Campground in Danville, MO. Thursday, August 8 through Sunday, August 11. The 
Weidle’s and the Holzhauer’s are hosting. Contact the campground at (573) 564-2949, and let them know you 
are with the Airstream Club. Contact Jackie (host) at weidlfam@outlook.com or (573) 631-8634. 

September - KOA Casey, IL Thursday, September 12 through Sunday, September 15. The Richard’s and the 
Schuetz’s are hosting. Contact the campground at (217) 932-5319, and let them know you are with the 
Airstream Club. Contact Carl (host) at s.corn167@gmail.com or (217) 473-5332. 

October - International Rally in Sedalia, MO, Saturday, October 5 through Thursday, October 10. Register at 
AirstreamClub.org (We will have the Installation of new officers at a club gathering at this rally.) This rally if 
filling up, so act now if you want to attend. 

December - Christmas Luncheon: Saturday, December 7 at Pietro’s on Watson Road in St. Louis, MO at 11:30 
a.m. Hosts are the Welsh’s, contact Kathy at kswelsh8017@gmail.com or (314) 565-8017. 

Steve’s Texas Trip 
I had never been to Texas so I loaded up the parents (not recommended) and headed into new territory.  The plan was to 
catch the spring bluebonnets in the Hill Country and they did not disappoint. 
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We left the Hill Country and headed down to Big Bend National Park where we were surprised to find 7,000 foot mountains 
climbing out of the desert. 

From Big Bend we left the desert and passed through the oil fields of central Texas into the wheat fields of the panhandle, 
dropping deep into Palo Duro Canyon. 

A highlight of the trip was the Joseph Williams Tallgrass Prairie Preserve just north of Pawhuska, Oklahoma where we 
enjoyed seeing this year’s bison calves. 
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Executive Officers 
President 
	 Roberta Everson 
	 berta.everson@gmail.com 

1st Vice President 
	 John Lange 
	 john.lange22@gmail.com 

2nd Vice President 
	 Hugh Schuetz 
	 drschuetz@wavecomputers.net 

3rd Vice President 
	 Lyn Heald 
	 john.lyn33@yahoo.com 

Treasurer 
	 Jane Elgin Bartlett 
	 elginmj@gmail.com 

Secretary 
	 Joanne Pierro 
	 jopierro@sbcglobal.net 

 

Trustees: 
	 Laura Oloteo 
	 loloteo19@gmail.com 
	 Judy Johnson 
	 japjohnson@aol.com 
	 Kay Haudrich 
	 haudrichk@gmail.com 
	 Debbie Rigsby 
	 debbierigsby@gmail.com 

Past President 
	 Kathy Welsh 
	 kswelsh8017@gmail.com 

Membership Chair 
	 Rose Garland 
	 drewandrose@sbcglobal.net 

Webmaster 
	 Jim Mussulman 
	 jmussul@siue.edu 

Newsletter Editor 
	 Steve Mentz 
	 skmentz@mac.com
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